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Members of the PLANNING COMMITTEE of the Parish Council are hereby 
summoned to attend the meeting on THURSDAY 2nd APRIL 2015 in The Claydon 
Room, Plantation Hall, Colchester Road, Heybridge at 7.00pm for the purpose of 
transacting the following business. 
 
 
 
Laurie Wiebe 
Clerk to Heybridge Parish Council     27 March 2015 
 

AGENDA 
 

 
1. Apologies for absence 

 
2. Chairman’s Announcements 
 
3.  Minutes 

To receive and confirm the minutes of the Planning Committee Meeting 
held on 26th February 2015 (Appendix 1.) 
 

4. To receive Member’s declarations of Discloseable Pecuniary Interests, 
Other Registerable Pecuniary Interests, Registerable Non-Pecuniary 
Interests in items on the agenda.  To note any dispensations granted. 

 
5. Public participation session with respect to items on the agenda.  
 
6. Planning Applications 

         
To consider and make comments to the District Council on applications 
received (to be circulated.) 

 
7.  Local Development Plan 
 To receive any updates. 
 
8.  Consultations 

To ratify the comments submitted to central government on the Speeding Up 
Section 106 Negotiations consultation (previously circulated to Members)   

 
9. Marine Planning 
 To receive an update from Cllr. Prof. Schnurr. 
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10.  Future Meetings 

The next Parish Council Meeting will be held on Thursday 16th April 2015 at 
7.00pm. 
 
The Events Committee Meeting will be held on Thursday 9th April 2015 at 
7.30pm. 

  
  The next meeting of the Planning Committee will be held on Thursday 7th May 

2015 at 7:00pm. 
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